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State of the States
After a state 
Supreme Court 
ruling back in 
June that found 
Pennsylvania’s 
impairment 

rating evaluation process 
unconstitutional, employers 
are facing a 6.06 percent 
increase in costs.  The increase 
could be withdrawn before its 
implementation date of November 
1 if the legislature passes a bill to 
reverse the impact of the court 
decision.  Legislators are due back 
to work after Labor Day and are 
facing pressure from employers to 
focus on workers’ compensation 
cost reforms.

This week 
Governor Rauner 
vetoed a bill 
that would have 
established a 
state-run workers’ 

compensation insurance company.  
A bill passed by the legislature 
to help tackle increasing costs by 
introducing more competition 
into the market.  At the veto, 
the Governor told lawmakers to 
focus their attention on tougher 
standards for workers to prove an 
injury happened on the job and 
lower fees for doctors, hospitals, 
and pharmacies.

The Division 
of Workers’ 
Compensation 
proposed a 
rule that would 
allow designated 

doctors to see more than one 
workers’ compensation patient a 
day.  Designated doctors are used 
by the division to resolve medical 
disputes, determine impairment 
ratings, and establish maximum 
medical improvements.  The 
proposed change is an attempt 
to bring more doctors into the 
program.

http://www.businessinsurance.com/article/20170823/NEWS08/912315348/Protz-ruling-expected-to-drive-up-Pennsylvania-workers-comp-claim-costs
http://www.chicagotribune.com/news/local/politics/ct-bruce-rauner-vetoes-met-0819-20170818-story.html
http://www.tdi.texas.gov/wc/rules/documents/dr127dd0817m.pdf


States in Session

Jayne will be in the home office 
next week.  Danielle will be 
out of the office and will return 
September 5.
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State of the States

Pre-filing for the 
2018 legislative 
session has 
begun and last 
week Senator 
Lee filed SB 
150, the latest 

attempt to remove Florida’s no-
fault auto insurance system.  The 
bill removes requirements on 
Florida drivers to carry $10,000 
in personal-injury protection 
(PIP).  The move is estimated to 
save drivers $1 billion annually 
and aims to reduce fraud in the 
state.

AB 1048, a bill 
that allows 
partial fills of 
Schedule II 
prescriptions, 
passed 

the Senate Appropriations 
Committee unanimously on 
Monday. The bill requires the full 
prescription be dispensed within 
30 days or it “expires” on day 31.  
The bill now goes to the floor of 
the Senate for a final vote.

http://www.orlandosentinel.com/business/os-bz-nsf-florida-auto-insurance-no-fault-repeal-20170817-story.html
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=201720180AB1048

